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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

Margaret A. Martin, Director of Client Services 
Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson, LLP 
March 7, 2018 

Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson Opens  
New Office in Monroe 

 
Baton Rouge, New Orleans, and Monroe, LA-Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson, L.L.P. (BSW) is pleased to 
announce that it will be opening a new office in Monroe, Louisiana, effective February 16, 2018. The 
Monroe office will be led by new partner Harry “Hal” M. Moffett, IV. Associate Laura S. Achord will also 
work from the new office.  

Scott Hensgens, Managing Partner of BSW, said “We are excited to expand our firm to Monroe. We look 
forward to being able to serve a wider range of clients more effectively.” 

Mr. Moffett stated, “I am happy to be a part of the move into the Monroe market with BSW. I look 
forward to getting to bring my legal experience and knowledge of the community to such a renowned 
firm in the state, and to offer my clients the vast and diverse resources of Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson.”  

BSW now has 73 attorneys practicing in three offices across Louisiana. The addition of the Monroe office 
will allow better service to clients in that area as well as giving the firm greater access to a wider range 
of potential clientele previously unreached.  

BSW was founded in Baton Rouge in 1928. Today, BSW is a multi-specialty law firm with more than 70 
attorneys serving the legal and business needs of people and companies throughout Louisiana. The firm 
has offices in Baton Rouge, Monroe and New Orleans. For more information, please contact Margaret A. 
Martin, 225-376-3640. 
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